
 
 

In the Supreme Court of Bermuda 

A/50 

 

30th September 2024 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 34 OF 2024 

 

TO ALL ATTORNEYS 

 

RE: COURT CLOSURE NOTICE – FRIDAY, 4 OCTOBER 2024 

 

Kindly be advised that under the direction of the Chief Justice the Judicial Branch will be holding an 

“Away-Day” on Friday, 4th October 2024. The Away-Day is a part of the Judicial Branch’s long-term 

team building programme to develop our leadership, management and staff to provide excellent 

service to the public.  

 

Please take note as follows:  

 

 The Cashier’s windows located at the Dame Lois Browne Evans Building (DLBE), 2nd Floor will 

be closed.  

 The Magistrates’ Court Reception desks located on DLBE, 3rd Floor will be closed.  

 The Supreme Court and Court of Appeal Registry located on DLBE, 3rd Floor will be closed.  

 The Supreme Court Registry located at Government Administration Building (GAB), 2nd Floor 

will be closed.  

 

Kindly forward any urgent requests by email using the below directory:  

 

COURT EMAIL 

Court of Appeal courtofappeal@gov.bm 

Supreme Court supremecourt@gov.bm 

Magistrates’ Court magistratescourt@gov.bm 

 

 

Dated the 30th September 2024  

 

 

ACTING REGISTRAR 

CC: The Attorney-General’s Chambers 
 Department of Public Prosecutions 
 Hamilton Police Station 
 Commissioner of Police 
 Commissioner of Corrections 
 Magistrates Court 
 Bermuda Bar Association 
 Legal Aid Office 
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